
[……Your Name……]
[……Your address……]

[……Date……]


Leo Docherty MP
House of Commons
London
SW1A 0AA

Dear Mr. Docherty,

I am writing to you to express my concern about the Southampton to London Pipeline Development Consent Order which Esso have applied for. The section of the project which I am particularly concerned about runs through Queen Elizabeth Park in Farnborough.

The park is important to me because …………………………

The plans proposed by Esso are bad for the park because …………………………

During the Planning Inspectorate’s examination of Esso’s application, Rushmoor Borough Council and the Neighbours and Users of Queen Elizabeth Park proposed an alternative approach to install the pipeline in the park, using Horizontal Directional Drilling (HDD), which would greatly reduce damage and disruption. Rushmoor Borough Council commissioned an independent report which concluded that HDD is feasible but Esso have refused to use this technique.

I think that Esso should use HDD because …………………………

Would you please ensure that these views are taken into account during the Government’s review of Esso’s DCO application and do whatever you can to ensure that Esso reduce their impact on our park by drilling beneath it.

Yours sincerely

[……Your signature……]

[……Your name……]

